
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
  

  
 

  

  
  

   
 

  
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~ 
IDRONIO' 

John Tory 
Mayor 

City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, 2nd Floor, Toronto, Ontario MSH 2N2 
T: 416-397-CITY (2489) F: 416-338-7125 mayor_tory@toronto.ca 

Date: July 12, 2022 

To: City Council 

Subject: Appointment of Interim City Manager 

At its June 26 to 29, 2018, meeting City Council appointed Chris Murray as City Manager 
effective August 13, 2018. 

On June 9, Mr. Murray announced his resignation from the position of City Manager, 
effective August 19, 2022. 

A recruitment process to fill the City Manager position is underway. In the meantime, City 
Council needs to appoint an Interim City Manager to ensure a smooth transition until a 
permanent City Manager is appointed by City Council. 

I will bring forward a recommendation on the appointment of an Interim City Manager to 
City Council for its July 19 and 20, 2022 meeting. 

Sincerely, 

John Tory 
Mayor of Toronto 


